
 

 

 

 

MEMO 
 

Date: December 23, 2021    

     

To: HR Leadership /Community Health 
Services / Long Term Care 

 From:  Sylvia Horvath 

 

cc:   Telephone: 204-451-5946 

     

  

Subject: WRHA OESH – CRU Relocation – N95 Respirator Fit Testing 

N95 Respirator Fit Testing for non-acute care staff will continue to be offered by CRU in their new location - 
Room 120 – 755 Portage Ave from Monday to Friday (8:30 AM – 4:30 PM). N95 Respirator Fit Testing will not 
occur on Stat Holidays.  

To book an appointment for N95 Fit Testing, employees and managers can call 204-795-1979 or email 
covidresponseunit@wrha.mb.ca 

 
Thank you, 
 

 
 
Sylvia Horvath 
Manager of Employee Safety and Injury Prevention  
WRHA Occupational and Environmental Safety & Health 
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